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July 1, 1976 

Dear Keith: 

It was good to have your letter of June 11. The 
delegate results in Alaska are indeed encouraging, 
thanks in large part to the fine efforts of friends 
like you. I am deeply grateful for your support. 

You and your family have my warmest good 

wishes. 

Sincerely, 

~S-ph 
The Honorahle Keith Specking ,f /)..Ph 1
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Minority Leader tt. ~ ~ 
House of Representatives of the /A,;JI_ . JA Cf 

State of Alaska tl" I 
Hope, Alaska 99605 \ 
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